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FIGHTING FOR JOBS 
AND ECONOMIC 
OPPORTUNITY

I am committed to fighting for New Yorkers to 
improve our community’s access to better paying 
jobs, thriving small businesses, and a brighter future 
for all. 

CREATING FREE 
PROGRAMS FOR THE 

COMMUNITY
I look forward to further supporting our local free programs 
with churches, colleges, and senior centers to continue to 
enhance our community and provide resources. This year 
we continued in partnership with Showing Hearts and ENA 
the Free Class B Training program for the community to 
get their CDL license. We have also started a Free Healthy 
Food Distribution program with Emblem Health. 

SENIOR LUNCHEON FOR  
SENIOR APPRECIATION MONTH 

During Senior Appreciation Month, it is Southeast Queens’ privilege to give back and highlight our championing 
seniors. This year, we were able to host the Senior Luncheon and a CPR class with Emblem Health. Thank you, 
Seniors, for your continued support and patience. Let’s continue to strengthen Southeast Queens.
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Dear Neighbor,

As we embark on a new year, I want to reflect on the incredible 

work we have accomplished together in 2024. Serving as your 33rd 

Assemblymember has been an honor, and I am deeply grateful for 

your trust to continue to serve you.

This past year, we improved public safety, supported small 

businesses, advanced education, and championed affordable 

housing. In 2024, we were able to pass major pieces of legislation 

such as A.3502, the Child Sensitive Arrest Policy, A.1118 Gambling 

Hotline, and more. 

Your voices and demands guided our efforts, and your participation made our successes possible. You 

played a vital role in shaping our shared future.

As we look to 2025, I remain committed to serving you and addressing the challenges that lie ahead. 

Together, we can continue to build a stronger, more vibrant Southeast Queens community.

Thank you for your support and partnership. Wishing you and your loved ones a joyful holiday season and 

a prosperous New Year. From passing critical legislation to hosting impactful community events, 2024 has 

been a year of action and progress.

Warm regards,

Clyde Vanel

Assemblymember, District 33

CLYDE AROUND THE COMMUNITY
Clyde attends events, visits senior centers and community members.


